
 

August, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the Brilliant Bear’s classroom! I hope you all had a wonderful summer.  My name 

is Miss Leanne and I will be your child’s teacher for the 2019-2020 school year.  My summer 

included making memories with my 3-year-old daughter, Ellie Sue and my puppy, Tucker.  I 

also enjoyed spending time outdoors and reading some of the books on my bucket list!  I am 

extremely excited to meet all of your children and help them to learn and grow.  

In our class this year your children will be learning numbers, the alphabet, shapes, colors, 

and writing their first and last names.  In addition, we will work on self-help skills, learning to 

read and social skills with our new friends.   

Our classroom is theme based so your child will have the opportunity to explore new themes 

through play, art, sensory activities, music and a variety of other avenues.  All of this fun will 

surely work up your children’s appetite so please make sure each day to send your child to 

school every day with a lunch, two snacks and a water bottle; labeled with their first and last 

name.   

Attached you will find our supply list. Please try to bring all items to “Meet the Teacher” on 

August 29th at 11am. These supplies will remain in the classroom for the entire year.  

I believe that students learn and develop the most when there is a strong connection 

between both school and home. You know your child best! I look forward to working 

together as a team to make this an enjoyable and meaningful experience for your child. I 

can’t wait to meet you all and for this upcoming school year! 

Enjoy the rest of your summer, 

 

Miss Leanne 



 

 

The Brilliant Bears 

Supply List 
✓ 1 set of Crayola watercolor paint set 

✓ 12 large glue sticks 

✓ 2 bottles of Elmers glue 

✓ 4 containers of playdoh 

✓ 1 plastic folder 

✓ 2 boxes of tissues 

✓ 2 packages of unscented baby wipes 

✓ 24 pack of Crayola crayons 

✓ 1 package of Crayola markers 

✓ 2 pair of Fiskar scissors 

✓ 1 smock (old oversized t-shirt) 

✓ Backpack large enough to hold folder and lunch 

✓ Complete change of clothes to be left at school (including underwear and socks) 

✓ 1 plastic storage box 

✓ 1 individual photo of your child 

✓ $20 dollars for 2 binders and additional supplies 

        

 
 


